
March 20, 2012

Mr. Cox,

I will not be returning to Waskom 1.5.0.next school year (2012-1013). I am
looking to move to a metropolis area. I have had a wonderful experience in this
school district. I would like to thank everyone who has helped me grow as a
professional and a person. Waskom is a special place and I wish the district and
city the best.

Thank you,

Nathan Fears
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